January 4, 1974

reverend Arten Ashjian

12-61 Saddle River Road

Fair Lawn, New Jersey 07410

Dear Father Arten:

We grzatly apnreciate your renewal of your
Stewardship of St. Vartan, and your gift of
$100 for that nurposa.

Our receint #17689 is enclosed.

Sincerely,

Jack Antreassian
Executive Director
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